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Comment Submitted:

I don't oppose alternate forms of energy, but using this land would cause other issues. Closing this area to OHV would be a major
blow to recreation. This area has traditionally been used by OHV's. By closing this are to OHV, riders will be forced onto other
lands. 

If this area is closed the BLM must reestablish an equal size area with the same miles of trails in another area in their district
within close proximity to Las Vegas. This new area would be in addition to any remaining OHV areas .


